
















Dashboard  
Dashboard: Zones, 
Counts, Occupancy and 
Utilisation

Realtime analytics for 
buildings. 24/7 analysis of 
usage of building, floors, 
zones and rooms through 
accurate occupancy data. 
Optimize building on the 
fly, all the way down to 
room level. 



Dashboard 

Dashboard: heatmaps

Heatmaps are providing 
quick insights into where 
people are clustered.

Valuable information for 
concierge staff, catering, 
and key in fueling smart 
cleaning apps.



Reports

Reports: daily, weekly, 
monthly and annual 
reports on usage of 
building. 

Drill down from building 
to floor, zone and room 
level.

Spot patterns, trends, 
peaks and averages in 
one overview.

 
 



Utilisation

Utilisation: discover 
your worst performing 
floors, zones, and 
rooms by sorting on 
lowest utilisation

Select a period of choice 
or choose the daily, week, 
monthly or annual 
overviews.

Optimise utilisation and 
enhance the capacity 
within your building.



Utilisation

Utilisation: discover your 
best-performing or even 
overutilised floors, 
zones, and rooms by 
sorting on lowest 
utilisation

Select a period of choice 
or choose the daily, week, 
monthly or annual 
overviews.

Retain well performing 
zones whilst relieving 
overutilised areas.



Wally 

Wally: Real time info 
on the wall

A TV app that instantly 
informs users of your 
building about the 
occupancy and where 
to find available 
workspaces.

Significantly decrease 
time to find a 
workspace and avoid 
employee frustration.




